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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Forecasting wholesale prices 

You keep on saying that electricity prices are dropping, you stated it earlier this year when you had 

the FIT reduced, I did respond to you about this and stated that most of my neighbors had their 

prices increased. Maybe the wholesale price is dropping but it appears that the retailers are not 

passing it on. Maybe something for you people to have a look at 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

I feel sorry for the people who are installing solar panels, their payback period is going to be 

extended, I know mine is and I am very unhappy about it. 
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